
Saint John Paul II Regional School 

School Lunch Charge Policy 

Every student at John Paul II Regional School will have a point-of-sale cafeteria account. Participation in 

the program is voluntarily. Parents or guardians may deposit money in advance of a student’s account in 

the form of cash or check sent into the cafeteria at any time. Parents will be able in the future to pay 

online with a credit card through a provided website. 

If a student forgets lunch they will be permitted to charge lunch. It is the expectation that the charge will 

be paid back the following school day. Students may have a maximum of three charges (- $15) on their 

account. 

Charge letters will be sent home every Friday.  After the third charge a phone call will be made to alert 

parent or guardian that their student has reached the charge limit. 

Any student whose account is at the charge limit and does not bring a lunch from home will be provided 

the following : 

 Student will be provided with a National School Lunch program compliant lunch of American 

Cheese Sandwich, fruit(s), Vegetable(s) and milk. This will be provided at the regular cost of a 

school lunch. 

Negative balances can be avoided by making a payment directly to the cafeteria in form of cash or 

check. 

A la carte items (snacks) are not part of the School Lunch Program and can not be charged if the student 

has a zero or negative balance on their lunch account. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


